From: Grace Christie

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Thursday, February 1, 2018 10:40:19 PM

Dear Washington Utility and Transportation Commissioners,

I’'m a high school student from Vashon Island. | feel it's important for PSE to end their use
of fossil fuels as soon as possible.

The leading climate scientists know that our window to turn around climate change is
closing, and closing fast. | believe too fast for anyone who cares about the future of our
people and the future of the earth to not do all that they can to prevent this climate disaster.
PSE switching to renewable energy is an opportunity to make a difference. You have the
power to help generations to come have a beautiful and habitable place to live. Money is
only important on the small scale. On the large scale having a planet that isn’t destroyed by
the ignorance of people is much more essential than how much money we can make from
abusing the land.

Thank you for considering our comments.

Sincerely,

Grace Christie

14312 SW 240th ST
Vashon Island, WA 98070
(206)-463-6344
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